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Participant Survey

Thank you for your participation. To improve our training and technical assistance in the 
future, we would like to ask you a few questions about your experience. Please note that 
your participation is voluntary, and your responses will be anonymous. The survey should 
take no more than 10 minutes.

Please read the two statements below and identify whether you strongly disagree, 
disagree, agree, or strongly agree with each statement. 

Strongly
Disagree

Disagree Agree Strongly
Agree

The training/technical 
assistance was useful for my 
work. 

The training/technical 
assistance improved my skills 
and/or knowledge on the 
topic.

Please respond to the following questions.

1. Which, if any, parts of this training/technical assistance session did you find 
particularly useful? 

2. Will you or your organization be able to use this information for existing or new 
activities or programs? If so, how? 

3. Which, if any, parts of this training/technical assistance session were not useful for 
your work? 

4. Are there any additional topics or areas you would like to suggest for a 
training/technical assistance session? 

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) STATEMENT OF PUBLIC BURDEN: Through this information 
collection, the Office of Refugee Resettlement  is gathering data on capacity building activities to understand the effectiveness of 
training and peer discussion  activities. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 
minutes including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of 
information. This is a voluntary collection. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a 
collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, unless it displays a currently valid 
OMB control number. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please contact draprograms@acf.hhs.gov


